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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

ROAD WORKS ALONG KINGS ROAD- SARUP 1 
 

9 April 2018 

 

Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members of the public to take heed of the road works 

which has started again along the Kings Road from Makoi lights to Laqere lights (Suva bound 

lanes).  

These works are part of the ongoing Suva Arterial Road Upgrading Project (SARUP 1) project 

where currently the Nausori bound lanes for the same section is nearing completion.  

Please be advised that the works will only be carried out outside peak hours. 

During these works, traffic lanes will be reduced to a single lane each. Works are expected to 

be completed by the end of April, weather permitting. 
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